
 
 

 

YEAR 3 HOME LEARNING TIMETABLE 

 FRIDAY 26 FEBRUARY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

09:00 - 10:00 10:00 – 10:30 10:30 - 11:30 11:30 - 12:30 13:30 - 14:15 14:15 - 15:00  

READING ZOOM WRITING MATHS ASSEMBLY RE STORY TIME 

THIS WORK WILL NEED TO BE SENT 
TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER 

 
Comprehension Group  
 
Click here to complete the 
multi-skills quiz. 
 
Watch your phonics lessons 
below: 
 
Blue Group 
Watch this video 
Click here to read ‘Poor 
Goose’. 
 
Pink Group  
Watch video here. 
 
Red Group 
Watch video here. 
Click here to read ‘Splash’. 
 
 
Please log into  

Bug Club to read a book.  

Please read this book  

several times with  

an adult. 

  

Connect on ZOOM Join in and 
see your class teacher via a 
virtual ZOOM lesson.  
 
Please click here to read the 
Zoom Acceptable Use Policy. 
 
Note – Lovelace class 
Our editing lesson is at 
10:00am. 
See emailed link. You will 
need your book with 
Tuesday's writing  
and a different coloured pen. 
 
Note – Newton Class 
Our editing lesson is at 
10:00am 
Use your normal meeting 
password to join in! You will 
need your book with 
Tuesday's writing for this 
session. 
 
Note – Brunel Class 
Our editing lesson is at 
10:00am 
Use your normal meeting 
password to join in! You will 
need your book with 
Tuesday's writing for this 
session. 
 

THIS WORK WILL NEED TO BE SENT 
TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER 

 
Continue to edit your writing 
from today’s Zoom lesson.  

Weekly Arithmetic 
Please log in to My Maths to 
complete your starter activity 
and Lesson activity 
 
Email your teacher if you 
need a password reminder! 
 

Please watch this video and 
listen to an assembly with Ms 
Hudson.  

Starter: Watch this video 
 
Click here for your lesson. 
 
Today we are learning about 
Vesak which is a celebration 
day in Buddhism.  

Witches - Final chapter 

Please photograph your work and send it to your class teacher using your class email address by 4:00pm for marking and feedback. 
 

3lovelace@williambyrd.school  |  3brunel@williambyrd.school  |  3newton@williambyrd.school 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZhIUKbVLOEFHlg8eTFVo1nhURVFCRkVTOUJZNjBVNDJYUzQ4VkhTQVU1Ti4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZhIUKbVLOEFHlg8eTFVo1nhURVFCRkVTOUJZNjBVNDJYUzQ4VkhTQVU1Ti4u
https://youtu.be/CB6ltFtLCyk
https://www.williambyrd.school/attachments/download.asp?file=2866&type=pdf
https://www.williambyrd.school/attachments/download.asp?file=2866&type=pdf
https://youtu.be/smr2kzWXR68
https://youtu.be/5iuEe5NScUY
https://www.williambyrd.school/attachments/download.asp?file=2893&type=pdf
https://youtu.be/uwaUTmZ-S3U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XJWVf0yXWnU
https://youtu.be/N1NcXanWAt8
https://www.williambyrd.school/attachments/download.asp?file=2892&type=pdf
https://youtu.be/BPNaIwFec2w
mailto:3lovelace@williambyrd.school
mailto:3brunel@williambyrd.school
mailto:3newton@williambyrd.school

